Lenzi, Chelsea

From: KOED <koedklan@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 1:54 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Tajiguas Landfill Recovery Project

Dear Supervisors,

| have great concerns regarding the new landfill project regarding Tajiguas. Do we know what the cost will be to the
public if this project is approved? Is it certain that there are not better ways to implement advanced sorting and
expanded food waste collection? | understand that the composted materials that are generated from a "dirty MRF" are
not necessarily a quality that can be used for farming and ranching.

As our landfill reaches maximum capacity, | hope we can look at the very best possibilities for reducing our personal
waste and the most efficient ways to compost food scraps so that they do not all end up at Tijiguas in an inappropriate
industrial complex on the Gaviota Coast. | recall that Mustang was going to sponsor the costs associated with this
project initially. Now it appears that significant consumer costs will be need to complete the proposed project. PLEASE
CONSIDER ALTERNATIVES!

Sincerely,
Janet Koed

344 Cooper Rd
Santa Barbara, CA. 93109



